
We’ve Moved!
Asbury Development Center
6910 S 101st E Ave, Suite 110 
Tulsa, OK 74133

TO JOIN OUR 
PLAYGROUPS GO TO

BUILDINGALLCHILDREN.ORG

AGE
0-6 YRS
REGISTRATION 
REQUIRED

TIME
10-11 AM

P
L
A
Y 
G
R
O
U
P
S

WEDNESDAY, SEPT 7 
TUESDAY, SEPT 13
FRIDAY, SEPT 23
MONDAY, SEPT 26
WEDNESDAY, OCT 5
THURSDAY, OCT 13
FRIDAY, OCT 21FRIDAY, OCT 21
TUESDAY, OCT 25
WEDNESDAY, NOV 2
TUESDAY, NOV 8
FRIDAY, NOV 18
MONDAY, NOV 21
TUESDAY, DEC 6
MONDAY, DEC 12MONDAY, DEC 12
FRIDAY, DEC 16

SOUTH TULSA BAPTIST
ASBURY CHURCH
SOUTHERN HILLS BAPTIST CHURCH
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH
BATTLECREEK - MIDTOWN
ABIDING HARVEST
SOUTHERN HILLS BAPTIST CHURCHSOUTHERN HILLS BAPTIST CHURCH
ASBURY CHURCH
SOUTH TULSA BAPTIST CHURCH
ASBURY CHURCH
SOUTHERN HILLS BAPTIST CHURCH
FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH JENKS
ASBURY CHURCH
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCHFELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH
SOUTHERN HILLS BAPTIST CHURCH

FALL
2022

Our PLAYGROUPS give children the 
opportunity to build social, motor, and opportunity to build social, motor, and 
cognitive skills with developmentally 
appropriate activities through play. Our 
hope is that caregivers will gather 
ideas and recreate them at home to 
continue to BUILD development with 
the children. We are also blessed to be 
able to use these playgroups as an 
opportunity to teach children and 

caregivers about Jesus. 

Building All Children playgroups are full of Pinterest-able developmental activities for 
young kids where someone else has found the idea, bought the materials, 

and put together the activity. 
I just bring my kid! 

I found Building All Children through a google search while looking for things to do with I found Building All Children through a google search while looking for things to do with 
my one-year-old soon after we moved to Tulsa. That was three years ago. Since then, 
playgroup has given me new ideas of cheap ways to play with my daughter and build 
development. She loves to pretend play “playgroup” and teach her stuffed animals the 
motions to “The More You Get Together the Happier You’ll Be”. Now, I have a vibrant 
4-year-old who loves to socialize, be read to, and is always up for an adventure. Building 

All Children is play-based learning at its finest!
-Elizabeth-Elizabeth

More 
information 
and how to 
donate here!

PLAYGROUP TESTIMONY

Fall

2022

Playgroups

NEWSLETTER



TINY TOWN
We are so excited to open Tiny Town and announce 
Gayla Cox as our Tiny Town Coordinator ! 

Building All Children has created a Tiny Town for your 
children. We want them to step into Tiny Town to 

PLAY. EXPLORE. and LEARN.

Assessment and Resource Process
We are seeing a lot of new families entering our assessment process and 
what a joy to connect them with resources to help BUILD development! 
Our child development team is thrilled to each have their own 

Assessment and Family Conference room, which means they can now serve 
substantially more families in the new space! 

Please continue to pray for the families that enter the program and that the Please continue to pray for the families that enter the program and that the 
Lord will guide us as we serve them!

VOLUNTEER WITH US!
This summer volunteers helped us move into our new space at The Development Center and what a blessing 
to have so many people in the community invested in Building All Children. With that being said, we are 
looking to the future! The Development Center is providing many new volunteer opportunities. Please look at 
the areas where we need help! Tiny Town will be opening soon, and we will need volunteers to assist 

families and children to PLAY, EXPLORE, and LEARN. There is also a need for playgroup 
volunteers. Playgroup volunteers are an important part of what we do here at BAC. You can contact us at volunteers. Playgroup volunteers are an important part of what we do here at BAC. You can contact us at 

Volunteer@buildingallchildren.org for more information about volunteering!

FALL/WINTER EVENTS...MARK YOUR CALENDARS!



PRESENTING SPONSOR

ASBURY CHURCH, CLC ROOM
6767 SOUTH MINGO RD
TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74133

BUSINESS CASUAL ATTIRE
DINNER HOSTS
JARED & SARAH DELACERDA

SILENT AUCTION HOSTS
SHANE & JULIE MURRAY

TICKETS: $100 / TABLES: $800

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES:
$1,000: MOMS & MENTORS CORPORATE SPONSOR$1,000: MOMS & MENTORS CORPORATE SPONSOR
$2,500: PLAYGROUPS CORPORATE SPONSOR
$5,000: BUILDING READERS CORPORATE SPONSOR
$10,000: BAC PRESENTING SPONSOR

TICKET INFORMATION

Building Readers

YOU’RE INVITED TO BE PART OF OUR STORY...

9TH ANNUALB uilding A  C hildren
BENEFIT DINNER

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 27, 2022
6:00-8:00 PM

Building All Children TEAM
Kendra Morgan, M.S., CCPS
Certified Child & Parent Specialist 
& BAC Founder and Director

Jean Evans
Building Readers Coordinator and Teacher

Lauren Bryan
Playgroup Team, Mentor/TeacherPlaygroup Team, Mentor/Teacher

Kristen Wigner M. Ed., CCPS
Certified Child & Parenting Specialist 

Ande Arbuckle M. S., CDS
Child Development Specialist

Cathy Burdick
Playgroups & Reading Readiness

Patti Southard M.Ed.
Reading Specialist

Amanda Collins
Volunteer Coordinator

Gayla Cox
Tiny Town Coordinator 

Melissa Cole
Administration Assistant

More 
information and
how to donate here!

Building All Children 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chris Jacobsen- Chairman
Kelly Caldwell- Secretary
Trey Cooper- Treasurer

Ryan Morgan
Tamara Noel
David Love
Janell Carter

Dr. Don Hamilton
William L. (”Hess”) Hester
Elizabeth Zeiders

Building Readers has been busy TEACHING over thirty 
children one on one this past summer. We’ve been 

ringing the bell all summer with graduates and celebrating 
our students achieving grade level scores on post testing. 
The Building Reader’s program takes commitment, hard 
work and family’s involvement. We see BIG results 

because we are a team. We pray often and we are seeing 
children become successful readers because of their hard children become successful readers because of their hard 
work, specific needs being met, and BUILDing the 

correct skills for success! 
We couldn’t do this without your support…please let us 

know if you want to BUILD a child for success? 
Support Building Reader!

Lemonade Stand 
Fundraiser Update
We recently wrapped up our first

“Kids Building Kids, One Lemon at a Time” 
family fundraising project! We had over 40 local families 
host a neighborhood lemonade stand to raise funds for 
BAC and share with their friends and neighbors about what BAC and share with their friends and neighbors about what 

we do at Building All Children. 
We look forward to doing this project again next summer! 
Mark your calendars for Summer 2023 as we build families, 

one lemon at a time!

JOIN US IN 
PRAYER 
FOR...


	Sept 2022 Newsletter 1
	Sept 2022 Newsletter 2
	Sept 2022 Newsletter 3

